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In order to establish eligibility for the Dual Enrollment Program, student applicants must meet all of 
the eligibility criteria outlined in Program Rules including minimum PLAN or ACT assessment 
scores for the various coursework.  In addition, postsecondary institutions may require students to 
meet additional institutional requirements to enroll in Dual Enrollment courses.   Therefore, it is 
important to ensure adequate communication with the admissions personnel to determine what 
those requirements are when examining eligibility for prospective Dual Enrollment students.  
Postsecondary institutions with open admission policies should adhere to the rules set forth for the 
Dual Enrollment Program. 
 
Should you have further questions, please contact Bonnie Lavergne in the LOSFA Special 
Programs Section at 225-922-0412.  
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